
 

MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS 

ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 1947 
 

NOTICE NO:       /  2020 

 

25 South Road, Devonshire 
 

LANE CLOSURES  

FOR 

UTILITIES UNDERGROUND WORK 
 

TUESDAY JUNE 16th, 2020 THROUGH FRIDAY JUNE 19th, 2020 

 

The Ministry of Public Works wishes to inform motorists that near house # 25 South Road, 

Devonshire, D&J Excavating & Landscaping Services Ltd. will undergo trench work to place 

utility lines underground. This trench work will require temporary one-lane traffic closures 

across both lanes. 

These lane closures will take place during Tuesday June 16th, 2020 through to Friday June 19th 

2020. Working hours will be from 7:00 am to 6:00 pm daily. 

Traffic controls will be under direction of D&J Excavating & Landscaping Services Ltd. 

representatives and will be managed through stop & go signs and/or traffic control signals. 

 

The Ministry of Public Works wishes to encourage the full cooperation of the public and 

apologizes for any inconvenience that may result. 

Should there be any questions regarding these lane closures, please direct queries to the attention 

of Mr. Ben Halpin, D&J Excavating & Landscaping Services Ltd. on 504-1014. 

 

Dated this               June, 2020 

 

 
                                                                       

By Order____________________________________________________ 

Lt. Col. the Hon. David A. Burch OBE (Mil) ED, JP, MP               

Minister of Public Works 
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